
20th October 2016 

The week ahead: 
• Fri 21st, 9.30am, Harvest Service , St Giles Church 
• Fri 21st 3pm, End of Term 1 
• Mon 31st October Children return to school 
• Tues 1st November.  No recorder club today 
• Wed 2nd, Year 5 Sheldon Taster Day 
• Wed 2nd, Craft & Opportunities club closed for staff 

training 
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Clubs Updates 
 

Reminder—Craft and Opportunities club will not be 
open on Wednesday 2nd November—this is for 
statutory staff training. 
 

Cricket club will not run in term 2.  
 

All other clubs will remain the same in term 2.  A 
new club schedule will be issued for term 3 from 
January. 
If your club is fee paying, a payment link will have 
been sent to you for payment of Term 2 fees. 

Harvest Service 
Friday 21st October. 

The school will he holding their Harvest 
Service at St Giles’ church tomorrow at 
9.30am. Parents and friends are warmly 
invited to join us. The church have very 
kindly offered to provide refreshments in 
the church from 9.00am. 
 

We are still accepting gifts to support the 
Filling Station charity. 
 

Food 
Peaches or Fruit 
Baked beans with sausage 
Rice Pudding 
Tuna Chunks 
Corned Beef 
Soup 
Baked Beans/Spaghetti/Ravioli. 
(Please no tinned vegetables or tinned tomatoes. Please 
think “Can I eat it now!”) 
 
Toiletries 
The life of most of the clients is such that they need 
everything, every week.  Surprisingly, soap is one thing 
we don’t need, as there is limited access to water to use 
it.  We have listed some suggestions. Small and many is 
better than big, as they will get lost quickly! 
Roll-on deodorant 
Shampoo 
Shaving cream 
Toilet rolls 
Household candles                                                

Mrs Plowright led and assembly yesterday 
on the Samaritan's Purse Operation 
Christmas Child—Shoe box appeal. 
Information about this charity will have gone 
home in your child’s book bag this week. If you would to 
support this charity please send in your decorated and 

filled shoe boxes into school by 9am on Friday 11th 

November ready for collection that day. 
 

Many thanks! 

Book Fair 

Usborne Books are visiting Stanton today. Each 

class will be visiting the Fair in Mississippi 

Class during afternoon. The Fair will run until 

4.00pm for parents and children to visit after 

school. 

We break up for half term tomorrow—Friday 21st October at the normal time of 3.00pm/ 

3.05pm.  The second half of the Autumn Term is always a very busy one, both in school and at 

home. We wish you a very restful break and look forward to seeing back at school on Monday 

31st October with batteries fully charged! 



 

The small print... 
All meals ordered must be accompanied by the correct payment.  
The school kitchen does not offer credit terms and under the 
terms of the contract will not provide a meal without payment.  
For payments other than HomePay, ie.  Cash or Cheques (payable 
to SODEXO)  need to be received at the beginning of each week. 

Adult price £3.26 

Child price £2.30. 

Week  

commencing 

 

Jacket fillings Seasonal Vegetables 

Monday Cheese Sweetcorn 

Tuesday Tuna & 

Sweetcorn 

Peas 

Wednesday Coleslaw Cabbage and Carrots 

Thursday Cheese Green Beans 

Friday Baked Beans Peas Order your meals and pay by HomePay! Easy! 

Jonathan says: I would love people 

to celebrate my Confirma�on with 

me on Wednesday 2
nd

 

November at 7.30pm in 

Malmesbury Abbey. 


